

Week 7
Mātauranga Māori:
The Upcoming Matariki Public Holiday
This week we are only meeting once as a class.  We will learn about the Māori Matariki which is both the name of the Pleiades star cluster and of the celebration of its first rising in late June or early July. This marks the beginning of the new year in the Māori lunar calendar.  It will be celebrated on Friday July 14th this year.
Success criteria:  
Students will have a thorough familiarity with the many events that are being held across the greater Auckland region that will be conducted in celebration of the upcoming Matariki holiday and will be able to identify at least two of them and the significance of the celebration.  
Task:  
You will create a newspaper article in your Red Book that describes the many Matariki-related events that will be held across Auckland and their significance.  
The PURPOSE of the article is to get people excited to attend these events.  It will include the following:
1. A catchy title designed to attract attention and get people to read your brochure. 
2.  Include at least 2 images with captions that relate to the events.  
3. List several different events
4. Describe when and where they are being held
5. What is the significance and meaning of each event in Māori culture.  
